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November 14, 2024  
 
Ms. Sallie Tanner 
Executive Secretary 
Georgia Public Service Commission 
244 Washington Street, SW 
Atlanta, GA 30334-5701 
 
RE:  Georgia Power Company’s 2029-2031 All-Source Capacity Request for Proposal 

Docket No. 55268 
 
Dear Ms. Tanner: 
 
In accordance with the Georgia Public Service Commission’s (the “Commission”) Rules regarding 
a Request for Proposal (“RFP”) and the Commission’s July 29, 2022 Order Adopting Stipulation 
in Docket Nos. 44160 and 44161, enclosed for filing is Georgia Power Company’s thirteenth 
revised Evaluation Team list for its All-Source Capacity RFP. 
 
Please contact me at 404-506-3044 if you have any questions regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
/s/ Jeremiah Haswell 
Jeremiah Haswell 
Director, Regulatory Affairs  

 
Encl. 


